
Dear Senators, 
 

It appears antigun bill SB 868 did not move forward. Bill is SB 719 looks like it will be amended 

with some of the language of the failed SB 868. What is up folks? Losing encourages loading up 

another bill with the losing language?! Please stop moving un-associated language from one bill 

to another to try to get failed ideas passed into law. Please focus on governing in the interest of 

the people versus getting re-elected. 

 

Please block this amendment … and if not the whole bill. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

Jim Tuttle 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TgTdCPjL5CUQKSimH4Zodi1H8yO-KnXePHJ9FdsSkWXEm23zDqgzAiVEeUm6gUMkh8YubuvFfSZdwhdBZT3Ugi8clMHbVaCX4hX-iPATv1E2qv9krIRI3_pzzBTNIMxRNxO-Q8JGnNGMwQTKFlmE0uHRsrcDa44L0HgNvECjFF0n7fPwCjqmikvv8f4GC7Ou7gK26fiBfip9oBudHJ2XrA6dNij-3Q0472jijfMdb_ut3-uMLd-lTE5eFVQsG79SLBBe6vvN4IM=&c=fAC5eh4di2-dHTFZKSdbimSDyIUlYlc6aajVgaJd0SxnFTD_8-d34w==&ch=vZU_0w2fuf4gOPfWo9KKniZrBsw3xjk2yytFCwst6kiPpHTtfUXvmQ==

